Chris O'Brien
m

From: Fred Ronci <phishes11@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 3:18 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Taxes on boating, and all its accessories

We all pay a lot of taxes in this state, the status has been tax-free for boating forever. Why they need to change it now
it's already expensive enough along with living in this state, trim some of the somewhere else to raise taxes.



